
October 9, 1936,

Dear Doctor Macfarlane!

In reply to your letter of Sep-

tember 28th, I have no desire to enter into discussions

on the question of the desirability of maintaining a

medical school run by women, You asked me to serve on

your committee ani therefore I had to reply to your let-

ter that I did not fini myself able to become s member

of it. I do not wish to influence anyone either for or

against such » project,

Cordially yours,

_eanemPTDLEC LCELSTTOI

Florence R, Sabin,

Doctor Catherine Macfarlane,
701 Medical Arte Building,

Philadelphia, Pa,


